
From: 	 Sukys, Raymond (FTA) 
To: 	 Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA); VanWyk, Christopher (FTA); Marler, Renee (FTA) 
CC: 	 Matley, Ted (FTA) 
Sent: 	 4/22/2010 5:55:04 AM 
Subject: 	 Shortly after the October 19th meeting 

I  am writing Toru here because the City agreed to provide information within days of the October 19 th  meeting. This 
information was not forthcoming until we met in LA in January. 

Since, the October 19th  meeting,  I  had been talking about a plan b, like Ualena, because  I  concluded that the issues at 
the airport were insurmountable. 

From: Sukys, Raymond (FTA) 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 3:13 PM 
To: Carranza, Edward (FTA); thamayasu@honolulu.gov ' 
Cc: Rogers, Leslie (FTA); Matley, Ted (FTA); Marler, Renee (FTA); Luu, Catherine (FTA); Ryan, James (FTA); Nguyen, Kim 
(FTA); Tahir, Nadeem (FTA) 
Subject: Re: Kiewit contract 

Hi Toru, 

I  am still awaiting an e-mail from someone in the project team that will describe the impact to the airport and the proposed 
mitigations. During my meeting on Monday it became apparent that both the FAA and HDOT were willing to consider the 
proposed modifications but they both thought that the likilihood of success would be low. A plan "b" should be considered for the 
NEPA document. 

The deadlines that have been imposed on the NEPA schedule are having a negative effect. A realistic schedule needs to be 
developed to avoid misleading the public. 

Ray 

From: Carranza, Edward (FTA) 
To: Hamayasu, Toru <thamayasu@honolulu.gov > 
Cc: Rogers, Leslie (FTA); Matley, Ted (FTA); Marler, Renee (FTA); Luu, Catherine (FTA); Ryan, James (FTA); Nguyen, Kim 
(FTA); Tahir, Nadeem (FTA); Sukys, Raymond (FTA) 
Sent: Fri Oct 23 17:13:21 2009 
Subject: RE: Kiewit contract 

OK — thank you, Toru, for the clarification on the proposer's period of proposal effectiveness, and we look forward to seeing the 
Kiewit contract. Have a nice weekend. 

From: Hamayasu, Toru [mailto:thamayasu@honolulu.gov]  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 1:25 PM 
To: Carranza, Edward (FTA) 
Subject: Kiewit contract 

Ed, 

Electronic version is not available at this time because it is quite large. We expect it to be in DVD format early next week. I will 
FedEx a copy to you as soon as one becomes available. 

My info on the time limit on the proposed price was wrong. The November execution date was our own target date and the 
proposer's time limit of the price is 180 days from the time of submittal in August. So that will be sometime in February. 

AR00113012 


